
Timboon 

2019 

May 26th 

Assembly W & C 

10:00 a.m. 

June 2nd 

Closed 

June 9th          

10:00 am            

Assembly W & C 

Welcome M van Nieuwkerk  P Martin 

Leaders A. Vogels C. Marr  R Hoffmann           

C Bullen 

Statue K Currell  C & P Martin 

Reader K Currell  L McInerney 

P.O.F. A. Denny  D Denny 

Gifts    

M of C  C. Bullen  J McInerney 

Church Cleaning  E Roberts K Currell K Delaney K Currell K Delaney 

Bulletin  M Dillon 

G Swierczek 

C Marr A McMeel C Marr A McMeel 

Slides P Nicholson K Currell K Currell 

Simpson 9:00 am 

Assembly W & C  

Mass 9:00 am 9:00 am 

Assembly W & C 

Statue M & M Dillon N & E Weel P & J de Jong 

 

Our Sick:  

Bailey Delaney, Xavier Reicha, Fletcher Densley, Fr Peter Murnane, 

Maria Nguyen, Rylie Hutchinson                                                                                                           

May Anniversaries:  

Shirley Freeman, John Gaut, William Delahenty, Carolina Gagel, 

John Evans, John Conheady,  Patrick Hession, Park Kennedy,      

Peter Vu, Harry Gatens, Merle Ludeman,, Elsie O’Donnell,                 

Fr. Barry Stickland, Cath Hauman. 

Recent Death: Roger Garner 

Weekend Mass Times 

Saturday: 6.30pm  Cobden  

Sunday: 9am 1st Sun. Simpson 

9am 2nd Sun. Lismore 

9am 3rd/5th Sun. Timboon 

9am 4th Sun. Derrinallum 

 (Lay led assembly other weekends) 

Sunday: 11 am Camperdown. 

The Safe Church Awareness Workshop in 

WARRNAMBOOL, scheduled for May is now on 

Saturday 17th August 2019. Details will be 

released later. For more information please ask 

Ruth Hoffman. 

Diocese of Ballarat: 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au "We are a Child-safe Parish"  

Integrity in the Service of the Church. 

The Bishop’s Advisory Council requests 

that those working for the church, focus 

on the five principles, set out in the 

poster, displayed at the front of the 

church. 

Sacrament Group Reconciliation   

On Friday 31st May at 7:30 p.m.   

Jack Couch, Evie Gordon, Matilda 

Douglas, Leah and Anna Robb will 

present for their first Sacrament of 

Reconciliation.                                

You are welcome at the service and 

to bring a plate to share at a cuppa 

afterwards.                                             

Ruth Hoffmann 0429 983 253 

Rosary before Mass will now commence at 8:35 a.m. to allow time for preparation of the 

church for the celebration following. 

CAPSA National Week of Prayer and Action, 16-23 

June 2019                                                                       

A National Week of Prayer and Action for the Catholic 

Alliance for People Seeking Asylum (CAPSA) will be 

held from June 16 – 23, 2019.  During this week, the 

CAPSA network (schools, parishes and organisations) 

will join together across the country to pray, advocate 

and raise awareness for people seeking asylum in our 

communities.  Activities are focussed on the recent cuts 

to basic material and case management support for peo-

ple seeking asylum. For more information go to     

https://capsa.org.au/ 

Our Diocesan Community – Issue 2, 2019                                                                                

Planning for the second issue of Our Diocesan 

Community (ODC) 2019 is underway and we invite your 

contributions.  We will continue the 2019 theme 

of Plenary Council 2020. We hope to have this issue of 

“Our Diocesan Community” delivered in the week 

beginning July 15 so the latest date for submissions to 

this issue is Friday, May 31 

World Communication Day                                            

In Australia, World Communications Day will be 

celebrated on Sunday, May 26, 2019. Pope Francis has 

released his message for World Communications Day 

2019. As is the custom, the message was released on 

January 24, the feast day of St Francis de Sales, the 

patron saint of journalists.  You can access the full 

message on the diocesan 

website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Diocesan Vision Consultation            

Bishop Paul, through the Bishop's Advisory 

Council, has initiated a consultation process 

with the people of the diocese regarding 

developing a Diocesan Vision for now and 

the coming years.  A letter from the Bishop 

and information about the consultation 

process will be posted to parishes this 

week.  The information will also be on the 

diocesan website in coming days.  The 

consultation process is open until July 15 

and parish and diocesan groups and others 

are encouraged to participate.  


